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It is with sadness that I start this article off with news that Sandy Forquer brother Gary Huffacker passed away on 
Wednesday.  As I understood from Doug the family will receive friends on Saturday the 19th from 1-3PM at Compan-
ion Funeral Home in Cleveland.   
 
Let me wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  2015 was a fun year in the club, and 2016 has the 
potential to be another GREAT year! 
 
2015 ended with a fantastic Christmas party at the Dondero's.  Twenty-seven club members attended.  Once we got 
the presents under the correct tree we finished playing "Dirty Santa."  You will have to ask those present about 
which tree the presents were placed under.  Once again we need to thank Cort and Helene for inviting us into their 
home. 
 
I know it is going to get cold the next few months.  But is OK to put a sweater and coat on and drive you LBC and 
have some fun with your friends.  Maybe make a new friend or two. 
 
2016 will start with Gary Higbee leading the New Years Day drive.  Gary said he plans to lead the drive to Dawson-
ville, GA.the "Rallye Around Ooltewah" will be on Saturday, February 13th.  Then in March will be the St. Patrick's 
Day drive.  The "British Fools Bash" will be the last Saturday in March or the first Saturday in April hasted by the 
Blount British Car Club.   
 
For those who like to attend car shows plans are already being made.  Gil and I are talking about going to New Or-
leans in March.  If you would be interested in going let Gil or me know.  The show is March 19 and we will probably 
leave on 16th.  Nothing is in stone yet.   
 
MG 2016 in Louisville,KY 13-17 June.  The website has been opened and reservations can be made for hotels 
rooms.  Gil said he has already registered and has a room reservation. 
 
Time for Cool SBCC Fun 
MIke 
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SOUTHERN BRITISH CAR CLUB 
MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 

Meeting called to order at 7:30PM on Saturday December 12, 2016 at the Dondero's by 
President Mike Flood. 
 
The names of those seeking election as club officers was announced.  The nominations 
were: 
 
President               Mike Flood 
Vice-President       Ian O'Shea 
Secretary               Mike Payne 
Treasurer               Barbara Dempsey 
Membership           Hank Rippert 
Newsletter              Gil DuPre 
Show Chairperson  Perky Long  
 
There were no additional nominations from the floor.  Motion made, seconded, and 
passed to accept the nominations by accumulation. 
 
Motion made by Charles Long to adjourn. Seconded and passed. 
 
Perky Long asked about the unfinished business from the November meeting.  Mike 
Flood called the meeting back to order. Perky Long made a motion to donate $500 to The 
Chattanooga Food Bank by the end of the year to receive a matching donation. Motion 
seconded and passed. 
 
Charles Long made a motion to adjourn. Seconded and passed. Club members adjourned 
to the dinner and Christmas party. 
 
Submitted by Mike Flood   

CHRISTMAS  PARTY 
 

The Christmas  party was a roaring success at the Dondero’s home. I didn't take any still pho-
tos but did make a movie that  was emailed out earlier. Maybe if some one did take photos 
they will share and I will put in the next issue..  
 
Gil 
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 New Years Day Drive 
 

 

January 1, 2016 
To: Southern British Car Club Members 
From: Gary & Mary 
 
Re: New Years’ Day Drive 
 
Meeting Place:  Parking lot of the Towing Museum – 3315 Broad St.- 
Chattanooga, Tn. 
 
Departure Time:  10:00 A.M. 
 
Destination:  Smoke House Restaurant – Monteagle, Tn.  
                      http://thesmokehouse.com/ 
 
We will be driving up scenic route #41.  The drive is a little over 50 miles, 
one way and should take about an hour and twenty minutes.  At the 
Smokehouse Restaurant, we will be served in a separate room and their 
menu is quite extensive.  You can check it out on their website.  After 
lunch, if the group wishes, we can drive through the beautiful campus 
of Sewanee : The University of the South. 
 
I would appreciate it if you would please let me know if you are planning 
on making the trip.  Reservations are not necessary however it will help 
us to make plans.  Please remember to bring your radios so that we can 
keep in touch as we travel.  My contact information is: 
 
     Gary Higbee 
     GaryBHigbee@gmail.com 
     Cell # - 423.321.2791 
 
Everyone have a great Christmas and we hope to see you all on New 
Years Day. 

mailto:GaryBHigbee@gmail.com
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 20116 
 
 
 

 
 
 JANUARY 
Jan 1 SBCC annual drive thru the country-
side   
 
 
 
FEBRUARY 
Superbowl 50   Feb 7  2016 6 p.m. ET  Gather at 

Gil amd Marge DuPre’s home  
 
 
 
 
MARCH 
MARCH 18– 19 
British Motoring Club New Orleans 26th Annual Brit-

ish Car Day Saturday, March 19th 2016  
Registration form available at our web site: 

www.bmcno.org Online registration available at 

BMCNO.ORG Ramada Inn 3400 South. I-10 Service 

Rd W, Metairie, LA 70001  

 

 
APRIL 
 
April 15/16- 24th annual Brits on the Bay, Pensacola, 

Fl. 

See www.pbca1.com for details and sign up informa-

tion 

 

MAY  

 

May 13—15  Springtime in the Smokies in Town-

send Tennessee infor later 

 

 

JUNE 

June 13– 17  MG2016  details at 
www.mg2016.com 

JULY 
 
 
 
AUGUST 
 
 
 
SEPTEM BER 
SEPT 15—18 South Eastern MGTR Dillard Ga 
mgbnut1973@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
OCTOBER 
  
 
October 18—20  S BCC ANNUAL CARSHOW 
AT THE  CHATTANOOGA, CHOO CHOO    
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     For Sale 1976 Triumph Spitfire14,000 miles 

$15,500, Also Triumph TR6 40k + miles both in great 

shape.  Call 706-278-3802 

For Sale 

1973 MGB ROADSTER 

This green MGB has been fully restored  and ga-

raged. Replaced: top, interior, radio with CD 

player, and tires. 94907miles. Good condition, 

runs OK but needs a tune-up since it has only 

been driven less than 20 miles the last 5 years 

since restoration...only enough to keep it running. 

$10000.00 John Collier, 

Chattanooga, TN 423-553-6684 cell; 

850-320-1878; jcollier2@fsu.edu 

British Cars For Sale 

1958-59 Austin Healey Sprite Mk1  

Body 502436 – Silver Rolling Tub 

 

1978 Triumph Spitfire 1500 Roadster w hardtop 

VIN FM 70226U 

Engine 1500cc – British Racing Green Project 

 

1979 MG Midget MK IV Roadster 

VIN GAN6UL 212324G 

Engine 1500cc - British Racing Green Driver 

New top 

 

1980 Triumph TR7 Roadster Convertible  

VIN TCT 114769 UCF 

Engine 1988 cc 5 speed - British Racing Green Project 

 

Moss Parts For Sale 

 

For 1500cc Engine 

835-655 $78.85 WATER PUMP Includes tolerance ring 071-

239 and gasket 697-085 

 

 

Used Parts For Sale 

 

Sprite/Midget front fenders, bonnet, 1275 engines, wheels, 

377-400 good used FUEL PUMP, mechanical, 

without spacer block 1500, pre1978many others we have for-

gotten about…just ask and we might have it. 

Rev. T. Michael Little, RA  
5158 Mt. Olivet Road 
Cohutta, GA 30710 
home 706.694.8398  
cell 706.618.1579 

 

WE STILL HAVE A FEW LICENSE PLATE SUR-

ROUNDS AND GRILLE BADGES. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

AUTO JUMBLE 

Spridget parts for sale 

Four original wire wheels, which have been 

sandblasted and primed, Moss Motors No. 

454 - 675. Wheels have Firestone tires 

{Pl55/80 Rl3) and tubes. Tires have never 

been on the ground, but were purchased some 

years ago. One wheel has one spoke missing 

and one wheel has two spokes missing. $200 

 Automec copper/nickel brake pipe kit, new, 

Moss Motors No. 184- 038. $50 

Four Austin Healey hubcaps, used, Moss Mo-

tors No. 200-340. $50 

      Media blaster- slightly used, Harbor 

Freight No. 688-93. $75 

 Robert A.Smith 

Tel. {423) 877-

1819 

Email: rasgsc65@epbfi.com 

mailto:rasgsc65@epbfi.com
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 SUPPORTED CLUB AFFILIATES 

 

–  
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NEXT MEETING 
JANUARY  11 6:30 PM 

SHONEYS ON HAMILTON PLACE 
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